
THE EAGLE’S NEST 
 
A monthly newsletter brought to you by Elko Middle School PTSA 

NOVEMBER 2017  

  

REMINDERS:    November 3rd – 6th Grade Dance @ 3:30 pm to 5:30 pm/November 10th – 

7th & 8th Grade Dance @ 3:30 pm to 5:30 pm.  Dance admission will be $3, Concession 

items will be $1 each.  ***IF YOUR CHILD JOINED THE PTSA BY NOVEMBER 1ST THEY 

WILL RECEIVE A SPECIAL TICKET WHICH WILL GIVE THEM A FREE SLICE OF PIZZA 

AND A DRINK DURING THEIR DANCE AS A THANK YOU*** 

 
   

FAMILY BINGO NIGHT 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 14TH 

6:00 PM 

Elko Cafeteria 

Admission:  Donations of non-refrigerated food and sanitary items to be donated to a local 

organization that helps families in need in our area.  

 
   

ELKO SPIRIT NIGHT 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 16TH 

5 - 9 PM 

9158 Atlee Road Mechanicsville VA 23116 

 

Homeroom with the most student visitors will receive a PIZZA PARTY from Stevi B’s!  
Stickers will be provided the day of the event, if worn students get free candy and teachers 

eat FREE! 

 

  1, 2, 3, 4…….   WE DECLARE A PENNY WAR! 

During the first week of school, each grade level voted on an 

improvement they would like to see made at Elko.  At the end of the 

Penny War, the grade level that has the most points will use 100% of 

the money collected to implement their improvement! 

For each penny, your grade level gets a point.  A dime gives you 10 

points, a dollar, gives you 100 points, and so on….. 

The war ends on December 15th! 

 
  

 

PTSA MEMBERSHIP:  $6 per person/ $18 for a family of 4.   We are a non-profit 

organization and without your support and donations we can not achieve our 

goals.  

  

We sent in 550 box tops this past deadline!  Please continue to send in your Box 
Tops. Each one sent in is worth 10 cents for our school. We can use this money to 
purchase items for Elko. Thank you for your continued support of Elko! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Winter Holiday Dance @ December 8th (6 - 8 PM) 

 
  

MESSAGE FROM YOUR PTSA PRESIDENT 

  On behalf of the volunteers of the Elko PTSA we would like to wish you and 

your family a warm and safe Thanksgiving.   

We are continuing to look for volunteers to make all of events possible this year. Please let 

us know if you have time to volunteer.  

Also, community and family involvement has cause a few of our events to not be possible. 

We are planning a packed calendar for the spring and hope that the involvement will 

increase.  

Please spread the word about events and continue to show your support.   

             Don't forget to join the PTSA!  See you soon, April Taylor Gantz 
            

Elko Middle School 

5901 Elko Road, Sandston, VA 23150 

Phone (804) 328-4110 | Fax (804) 328-4115  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ElkoeaglesPTSA/ 

https://elkomiddleptsa.wordpress.com/ 

“Feeling gratitude and not expressing it is like wrapping a present and not giving it. ”     -

William Arthur Ward 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ElkoeaglesPTSA/
https://elkomiddleptsa.wordpress.com/

